
 

 

 Friday 9th December 2022 

                                                          Weekly Newsletter 
 
Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to last week’s stars of the week: 

Mrs Laughton’s and Mrs Short’s classes Matthew H      Niamh S 

Mrs Downes’, Mrs Barron’s and Miss Spence’s classes Liam C         Amelia C          Shae L 

Mrs Valentine’s, Miss Henaghan’s and Mr Rutherford’s classes Abbie O             Holly C          Rosie C 

Mrs Baxter and Mrs Greenwood’s and Mrs Shires’ classes Robson H            Lucas B 

Mrs Crowther’s and Mr Brown’s classes Olivia J        Ella B 

 
Attendance 
Well done to Mrs Laughton’s class and Mrs Baxter’s and Mrs Greenwood’s class 
who achieved the highest attendance last week. 
 
Shanklea Mini Police 
A big thank you to our Mini Police students who have been out on patrol this week, 
monitoring parking around school and reminding people to park respectfully.  
 
Sleeps till Christmas 

Our Reception and Years 1 and 2 children will be taking part in the “Sleeps till 

Christmas” Challenge. Families are encouraged to share a story with your child every 

night and record the title on the form your child has brought home this week.  Happy 

reading! 

Family Festive Bake-off Competition 

Please keep sending in photos of your Family Festive Bake-off Competition entries. We 

look forward to seeing all your fabulous creations. 

Dash to Lapland 

Please keep texting or emailing us with updates on how many miles your child completes out of school so 

we can add them to our Lapland totals and move Santa along on the map in school. 



 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 12th December 10-10.45am Choir singing at Manor Walks/Sainsburys 

Tuesday 13th December 
Morning- Year 1 and 2 performance for parents 9.30am 
Afternoon – Year 3 and 4 performance for parents 1.30pm 

Wednesday 14th December 
Morning- Year 3 and 4 performance for parents 9.30am 
Afternoon – Year 1 and 2 performance for parents 1.30pm 

Thursday 15th December 
Christmas Dinner Day 
3.15pm Friends of Shanklea Christmas Fair– Games, Tombola, Choir, 
Refreshments – more details to follow 

Friday 16th December 
9.30am Years 5 and 6 Carol Service at St Nicholas Church – parents/carers 
invited 
Y1/2 and Y3/4 Science Workshops within school (children only) 

Monday 19th December 
9.20 (approx.) Parents/carers invited to Reception Christmas Crafts 
Reception Party Day 
Choir singing at Hartford Court 

Tuesday 20th December 
Nursery Party – morning 
Key Stage 1 Party Afternoon 

Wednesday 21st December 
Toddlers Christmas Party 9am £2/child 
Year 3/4 Party Afternoon 

Thursday 22nd December 
Nursery – Festive Film and Pyjama Day 
Reception Elf Day – please see Tapestry for more information 
Year 5/6 Party 

Friday 23rd December School closes at the end of the day 

Tuesday 10th January 2023 School re-opens 

 
Christmas Fair 
Everyone is invited to the Friends of Shanklea Christmas Fair straight after school on 
Thursday 15th December. We have some fantastic tombola prizes and there will be great 
games, music and refreshments on offer. Don’t forget to bring some change and come 
along to enjoy a special Shanklea Christmas celebration. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
School Lunches 
Please order and pay (where appropriate) on the School Grid.  

 
Children are invited to enjoy a traditional Shanklea Christmas Lunch, 
served by our fabulous Catering Team, on Thursday 15th December. 
Please pre-order on the SchoolGrid. 
 
  

 
 


